Box 522
Carlsbad, New Mexico
December 12, 1935

Dr. E. He Wells
State Geologist
Santa Fe, New Mexico
Dear Dre. Vells:

Enclosed herewith is a letter from Mr. D. D.
Bodie in connsetion with the Empire State C-1 located
in See. 16, T, 21 S., R. 36 E,

This letter is self-explanatory and is in
answer to your letter of December 2nd. .

Very truly yours,

FIV:t

Ene. - State 0il & Gas Imspector.



